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     Effective immediately, head and neck retraint systems such as the Hans device, are no longer mandatory at SVRA events.  While SVRA recognizes the benefit of these devices, we prefer to list them as “highly recommended, leaving the choice to the individual.  Colin King SVRA Technical Director 


